
As a Citizen of the great State of Oregon,I encourage all voting parties responsible for this bill to 
vote,”NO”,and stop these needless further regulations and incumberances on the Rights of Oregons 
upstanding,responsible,taxpaying Citizens. Regards.,Ralph Newton 2464 Cloverlawn Dr. Grants Pass Or. 
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